
014001-MU0BC004: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Twins. Endoscopic lighting. 

014001-MU0BC005: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Twins. Endoscopic lighting. 

Collection: 014001;   Video Rate:29.97 fps;   Master Digital Formats: 1920 x 1080 Uncompressed 10-bit 4:2:2. 
Prores((HQ);   Acquisition Format: 35mm. Film

014001-MU0AC012: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0AC013: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0AC014: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0AC015: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0AC016: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0AC017: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0BC002: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU0BC003: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU11C004: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C005: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C006: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C007: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C008: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C009: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C011: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C012: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C013: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single Embryo within amniotic 
membranes only. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C014: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single Embryo within amniotic 
membranes only. Dark Field top and side lighting. 



014001-MU11C015: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Twins. Embryos within amniotic 
membranes only. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C016: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Two placentae, two chorions. Three amnions. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C017: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Two placentae, two chorions. Three amnions. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C018: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Triplets. Embryos within chorionic 
and amniotic membranes. Two placentae, two chorions. Three amnions. CU single embryo. Dark Field top and side 
lighting. 

014001-MU11C019: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Twins. Embryos within  amniotic 
membranes only.. Dark Field top and side lighting. Upturned chorion visible.

014001-MU11C021: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Wide Triplets. Embryos within 
amniotic membranes only. Static shot matched to 014001-MU11022/23. Dark Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C022: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Wide Triplets. Embryos within 
amniotic membranes only. One embryo missing. Static shot matched to 014001-MU11021. Dark Field top and side 
lighting. 
014001-MU11C023: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Wide Triplets. Embryos within 
amniotic membranes only. One embryo missing. Shrunken amnion.  Static shot matched to 014001-MU11021. Dark 
Field top and side lighting. 

014001-MU11C024: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Twin placentae Endoscopic lighting. 

014001-MU11C025: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Twin placentae. Endoscopic 
lighting. 

014001-MU11C026: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic lighting. 

014001-MU11C027: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic lighting. 

014001-MU11C028: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic lighting. 

014001-MU11C029: Model of 4 week human embryo. Silicone with beating heart. Single embryo. Endoscopic lighting. 


